
Report of the Strategy and Finance Committee to the Council meeting of 26 August 2004 

11. LOCAL GOVERNMENT NZ WORKSHOP 
 DESIGNING ELECTED MEMBER REMUNERATION MODEL 
 
 The General Manager Regulation and Democracy Services reported, seeking approval for two elected 

members to attend the above workshop which was held in Wellington on Thursday 19 August 2004.  
As an urgent decision was required on this request, the Committee gave approval for Councillor 
Ganda and Mr Mike Mora to attend the workshop. 

 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


